
From: Tin, Alex <TinA@cbsnews.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 1/17/2017 10:00:44 AM
Subject: Following up on inquiry last week

Hi Chaney,
 
A colleague of mine reached out to your office last week looking to confirm whether the governor will be able to 
make it to the inauguration on Friday?
 
Was wondering if you could confirm this for me – or connect me to someone else who can
 
Many thanks,
 
Alexander Tin
TinA@cbsnews.com
o. 212-975-7171
c. 702-767-3077
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